
ARKANSAS POWER & LIGr-IT COMPANY
POST OFFICE BOX 551 UTTLE ROCK. ARKANSAS 72203 (501) 3714000

February 12, 1985

BCAN028501

Ms. Reba M. Diggs
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

SUBJECT: Arkansas Nuclear One - Units 1 & 2
Docket Nos. 50-313 and 50-368
License Nos. DPR-51 and NPF-6
Request for Additional Fee for
Technical Specification Change Request -
Leak Testing of Sealed Radioactive Sources
Installation In Radioactive Systems

Gentlemen:

By letter (0CAN098301) dated September 14, 1983, AP&L submitted a proposed
change request to the Arkansas Nuclear One - Units 1&2 Technical
Specifications, Sections 4.14 and 3/4.7.9, for your review and approval. We
determined that submittal to be a Class II Amendment; and, accordingly, a
check in the' amount of $1,600 ($1,200-first unit and $400-second unit) was
remitted.

However, by letter (0CNA128421) dated December 31, 1984, an additional fee
of $2,800 for the review of our September 14, 1983, application was
requested. Your review of our application concluded that a Class III fee of
$4,400 ($4,000-first unit and $400-second unit) was appropriate in lieu of
the Class II fee ($1,600) which was remitted, since your review involved
consideration of a single safety issue. Accordingly, a check in the amount
of $2,800 is enclosed to bring the total fee remitted to $4,400 for the
review our September 14, 1983, application.

Sincerely,
if

8502190024 850212
PDR ADOCK 05000313
P PDR J. Ted Enos

h.S
Manager, Licensing

JTE:SAB:ds p b

ko
Enclosure

4e
MEMBER MIDOLE SOUTH UTsuTIES SYSTEM


